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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I oppose this bill.  The climate change hoax is over and everyone knows it.  To begin 

with, the climate has been changing ever since the earth was formed, and it will 

never stop changing.  It has nothing to do with what humans are doing.  Oregonians 

are suffering under high costs of everything, and our representatives are doing 

nothing but trying to raise taxes on us everywhere they can.  We need to focus on the 

things our state really needs; jobs, housing, better education, drug rehab.   

 

Please vote no on this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Schmidlin 

PCP House Captian, 

Washington County 


